Castleview Primary School, SfP consultation, Spokes response
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Dear Spaces for People team

Spokes Porty welcomes the proposals for small interventions around Castleview Primary School
and it should result in a slight improvement for cycling as usable road space will increase.

However, we believe more significant improvements would come through a School Street style
scheme. We appreciate that you may consider this outwith the scope of SfP but we hope that the
school, as with all others in the city yet to benefit from such safety interventions, could be
considered for School Streets as a priority.

Kind regards

Spokes Porty
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